NOTICE

THIS IS A FURTHER NOTICE IN RESPECT OF
DUTIES RELATING TO REGISTRATION FOR
SVAT AND ISSUING OF CREDIT VOUCHERS.

PLEASE BE INFORMED THAT CREDIT
VOUCHERS WILL BE ISSUED ON MONDAYS,
WEDNESDAYS AND FRIDAYS. HOWEVER,
THE REGISTRATION FOR SVAT WILL BE
DONE ONLY ON WEDNESDAYS.

THE INCONVENIENCE CAUSED TO YOU IN
THIS REGARD IS REGRETTED.

DEPUTY COMMISSIONER
SVAT BRANCH



